It is critical that we ensure these guidelines are viewed as just that - GUIDELINES. 

These Job Guidelines have been developed by the Recruitment and Retention Committee in an attempt to assist the Branches.  We feel they may be helpful for Branches to reference when they are recruiting new members to their Executive or if they have new people in these positions. For those incumbents who have been successfully doing the job for many years, these are probably redundant but may be beneficial as reminders for some of the tasks. 

They are generic documents that cover the positions that we believe are commonly filled in each branch, although some branches have several or many other executive positions due to their larger membership.  It is important to keep in mind that these are not intended to be rigid and accurate for all Branches but should adjusted and adapted to best suit the individual situation of the Branch, if the Branch chooses to implement them.  The Assets listed are not requirements - for example, accounts and records may be kept manually if desired but there MAY be some time savings if these are tracked on a computer.

If you notice items that you believe are incorrect or need to be changed for these documents, please send comments and suggestions to Al Barclay at albarc12@gmail.com.

